15-068

Parks 5.15

Waiver of Fee Request

December 31, 2014

Denise Larson
Recreation Director
Parks & Recreation Department
City of Manitowoc

## Dear Denise:

On behalf of the Manitowoc Youth Baseball, Girls' Softball and Commissioner Gregg Luebke, we would like to request a waiver associated with the use of the facility at Citizens Park Field House. League coaches plan to hold teaching clinics and practices to develop pitching, fielding, and hitting techniques using 9" soft softballs. The time frame for these clinics/practices would be Sunday nights, 6:00-8:00 p.m. in the months of February, March and April.

Please direct any questions to Gregg Luebke at 920-973-2112.

Respectfully,

Dennis Hardy djhardy803@yahoo.com

cc: GL